
Application for renting two remaining
flower show fast food stalls on
December 28

     Among the 55 commercial stalls of the Hong Kong Flower Show 2024, 53
were let at the auction held on December 13. The remaining two designated
fast food stalls (F5 and F6) will be leased at its upset price on a first-
come, first-served basis from 9am to 4pm on December 28 (Thursday). If more
than one person is in the queue, each person can rent only one stall at a
time.
 
     The two designated fast food stalls measure 5 metres x 10m. The letting
price is $22,740 and the security deposit is $4,528 for each stall. The
licensee of the F5 fast food stall shall only sell vegetarian food and the F6
fast food stall shall only sell sandwiches, bakery products (such as
cookies), and ready-to-eat traditional snack food (such as beans pudding, cha
kwo, sesame rolls, peanuts, glutinous rice balls and almond biscuits) during
the licence period.
 
     Those wishing to rent the stalls must be 18 years old or above and
ordinarily resident in Hong Kong under section 2 of the Immigration Ordinance
(Cap. 115) or any company incorporated in Hong Kong. Where the renter is a
company, the authorised representative of the company must produce the
following documents: (i) the company's Certificate of Incorporation and
Business Registration Certificate; and (ii) an authorisation letter showing
that the representative is authorised to act on the company's behalf in the
rental and to sign the Licence Agreement on the company's behalf. Interested
parties must bring cash or cheque to pay the rent and approach the
Secretariat of the Hong Kong Flower Show in person at 11/F, Leisure and
Cultural Services Headquarters, 1-3 Pai Tau Street, Sha Tin.
 
     Organised by the Leisure and Cultural Services Department, the 10-day
Hong Kong Flower Show 2024 will be held from March 15 to 24 at Victoria Park.
The 55 commercial stalls in the showground include 42 flower and gardening
stalls, seven fast food stalls, two handicraft stalls, two beverage stalls,
one photographic equipment stall, and one book stall.
 
     For enquiries, please call 2601 8260 or visit
www.hkflowershow.hk/en/hkfs/2024/commercial.html.
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